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A Successful Book Fair and Readathon! 
Books! Books! Books! Thanks to all the LBP students, parents 

and friends who supported our Book Fair. Due to the Read-
a-thon, we raised over $3,700 in Book Fair profits, with 

which we will put books in the library and books and 
educational activities in the classrooms! Way to go LBP!  114 

students returned a completed Reading Calendar and they all got a special 

prize. Special thanks to Monica Reis, Jody Kent and Challen Pride-Thorne 
for organizing the Book Fair. Thanks, as well, go out to the Book Fair 

helpers for giving their time: Erica Thai, Rie Vong, 
Marissa Langstroth, Cristina de Oliveira, 
Pam Stevenson, Mary Catherine Mosely, Marni 

Beaudin, Audrey Charney, Sara Maglio, Theresa Bell, 
Azita Hekmatdoost and Serica Gallaway. We couldn’t do 

it with out you! Well done, LBP! 
 
 

 
 

 
 
LBP will be hosting a grade 5 basketball tournament with a 
concession, on Thursday, February 25. Any students 

wishing to spectate must be supervised by a 
parent/guardian.  
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
Wednesday, February 24th is Pink Shirt/Anti Bullying Day! 

Wear pink to support the cause. There will be an assembly in the gym at 1:15. 
 

 

 

 

COMING UP… 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


